
March 15, 2021

The Honorable Floyd Prozanski 
Senate Committee on Judiciary and Ballot Measure 110 Implementation:
900 Court St. NE, S-413
Salem, Oregon 97301

Dear Chairman Prozanski,  

I am a citizen of Oregon writing to voice my support for SB 187, a bill that would provide a clear definition for what it means to be 
dangerous to self or others and what should be considered in making that determination. The lack of a definition and clear direction 
from the law has real world consequences for families like mine.   

[A few sentences with your story and bad outcomes that have come from a loved one not being considered a danger to self or 
others can be inserted here if you are comfortable doing so.] 
I support SB 187 and the removal of needless barriers that prevent many from being able to benefit from treatment or qualify for 
intervention until it is too late. Please vote yes on SB 187. 

Sincerely,  
David Wilmoth
1020 NW Naito Pkwy Apt N8
Portland, OR 97209-3572
989.400.2787 cell
dwlmth@gmail.com


